Coastal Quilters Guild
General Meeting
March 8, 2001

The meeting was called to order by Kristin Otte substituting for President Diane
Eardley who is in Asilomar for a week of quilting. The meeting started at 7:04
at St . Andrews Presbyterian Church.

Membership Chair, Jan Beckert, introduced 2 new members and 4 guests.
There were approximately 140 people in attendance. Jan pasted around the
beginning of our new directory so the audience could proof read their
information to make sure it is accurate. :

Nine people participated in Show & Tell

Liz Turner introduce Trish the volunteer program director for
Adventures in Caring. She spoke about the program and how grateful the
recipient s are for the wonderful quilts. Liz Turner said she has about 25
finished quilts right now and is hoping for 100 by July.

Future programs and workshops will be - April: Barbara Barber with one day
workshop, May: Jo Diggs with two workshops (Friday landscape applique and
Sat. Direct Design, flowers and fish) , June: Sylvia Einstein .

Marilyn Martin announced the bus to the Glendale Quilt Show on March 24,
2001 is full. She has a wait list. The bus is leaving St Andrew's Presbyterian
Church at 7:30 and [HOP in Carp. at 8:00 sharp.

Winner of Block of the month was announced. Joanne Conklin introduced
next months block.

The break started at 7:50 and ended at 8:03.
Meg Miley asked for quilt pictures for our website.

Nancy King from Magic Carpet Travel has brochures about TEXTILE TOUR TO
ENGLAND.

Kristin Otte introduced Trudy Smith of Simi Valley, the speaker for tonight's
meeting. .

Played Quilt-O

Meeting adjourned at 9:15 PM.

Respectfully submitted by Nancy Snyder



